
RHIIP Listserv Posting #449 October 15, 2020 

 
 

Updated MF COVID-19 FAQs Posted 

 
On October 14, 2020, Multifamily Housing posted an update to the Multifamily Q&A for COVID-19 

on its Multifamily Housing COVID-19 Guidance webpage at: 

https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/housing/mfh/Multifamily_Housing_COVID-19_Guidance.  To 

find new or revised answers in the PDF, you can search the date 10/14/20.  

This Q&A includes updated guidance on: 

 CDC’s order to halt evictions 

 Offering COVID-19 tests and flu shots on premises 

 REAC inspections and MORs 

You can also find other HUD guidance related to COVID-19 at: hud.gov/coronavirus.  

 
 

https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/housing/mfh/Multifamily_Housing_COVID-19_Guidance
https://www.hud.gov/program_offices/housing/mfh/Multifamily_Housing_COVID-19_Guidance
https://www.hud.gov/coronavirus

